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LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C 3

5 Yal 9166
Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYa

Telex No.: 24305

26th April 1960

Ship Dear 8irs,

Messrs. Cook, Welton & Gemmell Ltd,
Yard No. 967

Further to your letter of the 30th March
‘ forwarding Speeial Survey Request Porm in connection
] with the above ship and the Authorisation of the 22nd
April, I heve +to state that it is noted this ship ig
to be constructed as an exact duplicate of this Builders'
Yard No, 954 "ARum", -

The plans of the earlier ship forwarded with
your First Entry Report will be returned to you shortly,
and provided the new ship be built in accordance with the
sister ship referred to, the rules in all other respects
be complied with and the materials angd workmanship be to
the Society's satisfaction, the ghip will ve eligible to
be classed 100 A.l. "Trawler",

When the plans for Yard No. 954 are returned,
Please endorse them With the new Yard number,

Yours faithfuily,

The Surveyors pPro Secretary.
HULL ’
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